
 
 
From: Suds   
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 11:40 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/22/0006 Berden Hall Farm Ginns Road Berden (SUDS-006176) 
 

Good Morning,  
  
Thank you for your email, we can advise our previous response dated 19 December 
2023 remains and we have nothing further to add.  
  
Regards  
  
Alison 

  
Alison Vaughan  
Senior Development and Flood Risk Officer 
Environment Climate Action | Climate & Adaptation | GI & SuDS 
  
Address: E1 County Hall, Chelmsford, Essex, CM1 1QH  
  

   
  
https://flood.essex.gov.uk 
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